
 August 2022 

 Dear Kindergarten Families, 

 Welcome to Fairmeadow! I’m so excited to have you in our Firebird family. Some of you made it 
 to the in-person playdate at Mitchell Park last week. We have one more scheduled for Sunday 
 August 7th at 10am. Hope you can make it! 

 There are a number of fantastic resources for your family to get acquainted with the Firebird 
 Community. Please visit the Fairmeadow PTA site (  https://www.fairmeadow.paloaltopta.org/  )  to 
 find out about events, connect with other Fairmeadow families over online forums, sign up for 
 weekly eNews and support our school community. The website is currently being updated with 
 Back to School information and the calendar of events for this upcoming year. Once school 
 starts, I’ll be reaching out to you to fill our Room Parent role per each Kinder classroom. 

 Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. I am looking forward to a safe, healthy 
 and fun year together. Welcome to Fairmeadow! 

 Regards, 
 Annie Rubin (parent of Jackson, incoming Kinder and Hannah, incoming 2nd grader) 
 Incoming Kinder Coordinator 

 E-mail: Incomingkinder@fairmeadowpta.org 
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